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26th of March 2021 
 
LFPCN0040321SIC 
Product Change Notification for Littelfuse Silicon Carbide Diode, EOL 
 
Changes: Material / Qualification / Marking 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Littelfuse would like to notify you the termination of our SiC Diode LSIC2SD120D20 and its 
replacement with the part number LSIC2SD120D20A, with immediate effect. 
 
There is no last time buy possibility for the LSIC2SD120D20. 
The LSIC2SD120D20A is already orderable.  
 
The LSIC2SD120D20A is identical in the function to the obsoleted part while providing enhanced 
reliability. A qualification report is available on request. 
 
Summary of changes: 

 Affected Part Number Replacement 
Part designation LSIC2SD120D20 LSIC2SD120D20A 
EMC change E500HA G700HF  
Polyimide change 3400 4104 
Qualification change - AEC-Q101 qualified 
Marking change  “A” suffix 

*check datasheet for details 
 

 
This change impacts the above-mentioned product only.  
Please contact your Regional Sales representative of Field Application Engineer for any inquiry. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Francois Perraud 

 
 

 




